
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ref: KNO/KB 

16th December 2020 

 

Dear Parent’s / Carers   

As you may know, our Christmas Concert is usually held this time of year, with Haydock’s 
Got Talent starting the academic year off with a bang. Due to COVID-19 regulations, this has 
not been able to take place live, but we wanted to ensure that our performances still went 
ahead as they normally would.  

Therefore, we would like to take this opportunity to invite you to watch the very first 
Haydock’s Got Talent Online tomorrow night at 6:00 pm - 8:00pm.  

The performance will be premiering at 6:00 pm and the link to watch this is 

https://youtu.be/dBqlhEooPTk . After 8:00 pm, this video will no longer be accessible. 

The students who took part were, as always, dedicated and committed to making sure this 
Haydock’s Got Talent 2020 is as perfect as can be and this performance could not have 
been done without them. We hope that this video brightens your week and shows once 
again that Haydock has so much talent!  

May I take this opportunity to thank you for their continued support of the Performing Arts 
department.  

Have a wonderful holiday and thanks again for your support,  

 

Miss Norman, Miss Fagan, Mr Carter and Mr Loughlin  

Performing Arts Team  

  

https://youtu.be/dBqlhEooPTk

